
 
 
 
 
 

 NEWSLETTER – TERM 3, 2023 

 

WELCOME BACK EVERYONE!  We hope that you enjoyed your holiday break and are ready to have fun and 
work hard in term 3. 

 

 

 

FUNDRAISING TERM 3 
At this stage, no fundraising activities are planned 

except for the ongoing sale table. If you would like to 
donate items, please leave them with the person at the 

front table. 
The committee are hoping to run some activities very 

soon.  If you have any ideas and are able to assist, 
please email president@sbagc.com.au 

 

ITEMS NEEDED : 
CARPET : We can still use more carpet pieces 
for weed suppression. Thank you to those who 
have already donated some carpet. 
 
OLD PAVERS – 400MM SQUARE OR BIGGER 
 
OLD SURFBOARD – we would like to try using 
an old shiny (slippery) surfboard to move our 
heavy airmat OR if you have any other easy-
to-manage suggestions please let us know at 
info@sbagc.com.au. 
 
BUBBLE BLOWER CONTAINERS(EMPTY) – if 
you have any of the long thin bubble blowers 
(approx. $1 each) can you please leave them 
with the front desk. We hope to use them for 
Kindergym if we can get enough.  

 
 

SAFETY REMINDERS 
(1) Children are NOT to play in the car park.  
(2) The front door remains locked during 4pm and 5pm classes and also Kindergym to prevent the 

possibility of children escaping into the carpark. If you are late arriving, please wait patiently until 
someone lets you in. 

(3) All children and spectators are asked to wash their hands using soap for at least 20 secs 
before progressing into the main gym hall. 

(4) If your child is an asthmatic or has other health concerns that may affect their 
participation in the colder months, please let us know by email. 

(5) Ensure all sores of any kind are securely covered. 
(6) Encourage good hygiene so that illnesses are not spread throughout the gym community. 

Spotlight on KINDERGYM 
KINDERGYM is a programme for children 0-5years who do not attend school. In this programme children 
are accompanied by a caregiver who oversees the children’s activities and provides assistance if needed. 
Kindergym is an exciting programme which aims to develop physical, social, cognitive and psychological 
skills. There are lots of exciting activities including a group time that follow a term theme. In term 3, 2023, 
the children will discover things in the sky and in the sea. Children have fun trying the guess the weekly 
theme from clues in the gym.  

LATE FEE : we do have a late fee of $20 to help cover 
the extra costs of chasing people who do not pay on 
time.  If you do need extra time to pay your fees, please 
let our administration staff know and a payment plan 
will be organised. This will also prevent you from 
possibly losing your position if you haven’t paid by the 
due date and have not informed us of any delays. 

ACTIVE KID’S VOUCHERS                                                                                        
These will be continuing but at a lesser value than previously. It is still important that when applying to use 
an Active Kids Voucher you complete the document on our website and submit it in a timely fashion. If you 
submit your request in the final days of acceptance, it is highly likely that your voucher request will not be 
completed as our administration work limited hours and may not get to it in time. 
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